15th December 2011

Mr. Paddy Doherty Business Development Manager Dublin Bus Head Office 56/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1

RE: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 7th December 2011

Dear Mr. Doherty,

At the meeting of the Clondalkin Area Committee held on the 7th December 2011 the following suspensory motion was passed by the Members:

"That we the undersigned Councillors call on Dublin Bus to urgently review the new 13 and 40 bus services to and from Clondalkin – Clondalkin Area Committee Members."

I would be obliged for your comment and response as soon as possible to enable me to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Edel Colgan Senior Staff Officer



Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1 Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.dublinbus.ie

Ms. Edel Colgan, Senior Staff Officer, South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Our Ref: 1/08/67

Your Ref: 29719

PLANNING DEPARTMEN
2 3 DEC 2011

Date: 21 December 2011

Dear Ms. Colgan,

I refer to your letter of 15th December following the meeting of Clondalkin Area Committee meeting held on 7th December where Councillors called on Dublin Bus to urgently review the new 13 and 40 bus services to and from Clondalkin.

I can confirm that Dublin Bus plan to review these services in January.

Yours sincerely.

Paddy Doherty, Chief Executive.